
SPSO decision report

Case: 201805288, A Dentist in the Fife NHS Board area

Sector: health

Subject: clinical treatment / diagnosis

Decision: not upheld, no recommendations

Summary
Ms C complained to us about the treatment she received from her dentist. She said that the dentist had damaged

the cartilage in her jaw and it was causing her severe pain. When Ms C reported this to the dentist she was

advised to stay on a soft diet and that she would be referred to dental consultants should the problem remain.

We took independent advice from a dentist. We found that there was no evidence that the treatment the dentist

had provided was inappropriate or that it was the cause of the jaw problems. We found that Ms C had reported

problems with her jaw a number of years previously but that no remedial action was required at that time. We

found that the advice given by the dentist was reasonable and appropriate. Therefore, we did not uphold the

complaint.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

